A NEW GROUP IS FORMING!!
ANGUS PARENTS MUSIC FORUM
A GROUP SET UP BY PARENTS FOR PARENTS
To:	 All Chairs of All Angus Parent Councils
	Parents of children receiving, or interested in receiving, musical tuition
	
[bookmark: _GoBack]Dear All
The first meeting of the Angus Parent Music Forum was held on 8th November 2012.  The minutes of this meeting, once ratified will be posted on the Glow Parents website. It was felt that many interested parents may not have been aware of this meeting so I am writing to inform you that the next meeting ofthis group will be on*7th February 2013 at the ICT Suite at Forfar Academy, Forfar at 7.00pm. Please note that this is a change from the previously advertised venue!*
This group has been set up by parentsfor parentsof children receiving, or interested in receiving, music tuition through Angus Council. The new group will be run along the lines of a parent council and will have the following aims:
· To create a positive, aspirational and open forum for parents interested in music tuition
· To share, inform and discuss information on music tuition in Angus
· To offer parental input into Angus music policy
· To help disseminate information to other parents including those not currently using the services or those new to the service
· To fundraise, enabling more ambitious projects to go ahead
Ideally, we would like to obtain a representative from every school but certainly from every secondary school and a good representative spread from primary schools. This is particularly important for the more rural schools as transport is often a key issue for pupils joining the larger, Angus-wide music groups.
I understand only too well that parents are very time-poor these days but we believe that a parental voice is essential to help develop the current service to maximise the available resources and to best serve our children.
Meetings are normally held at Angus  House in Forfar but this could change depending on parent members’ requirements. Similarly is it currently envisaged that meetings will be held once a term.
Please share this information with any other parents who you think may be interested. If you would like to take part but are unable to make that meeting, or would like further information,please email jane@thestorks.co.uk to register your interest.
With best regards and looking forward to seeing you on the 7th February.
Jane Stork
Acting Chair
